Federal Student Aid - Campus Re-Opening Survey

The purpose of this survey is to gather information to determine the Fall 2021 and Spring 2022 operational status of the schools we serve. Specific feedback will help us in developing training and technical assistance content while considering adjusted calendars and/or instructional methodologies. The survey is limited to four questions and will take less than five minutes to complete. Thanks in advance for your participation.

Question Title
* 1. Enrollment for Spring 2021
□ 0-999
디 1,000-4,999
다 5,000-9,999
디 10,000-19,999
디 20,000+
Question Title
* 2. What is your institution type? Check all that apply.
□ Public
□ Private Not for Profit
□ Proprietary
□ 2-Year
□ 4-Year +
Question Title
* 3. What is your campus re-opening plan for the Fall 2021
semester?
□ Closed campus
$^{\square}$ Closed campus, remote/hybrid instruction offered
□ Open campus
$^{\square}$ Open campus, remote/hybrid instruction offered
☐ Terminated all room and board services for the Fall semester

Other -	please	explain	in	the	box	below

Other - please explain in the box below

Question Title

* 4. What is your campus re-opening plan for the Spring 2022
semester?
□ Closed campus
Closed campus, remote/hybrid instruction offered
□ Open campus
☐ Open campus, remote/hybrid instruction offered
☐ Terminated all room and board services for the Spring semester

According to the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1995, no persons are required to respond to a collection of information unless such collection displays a valid OMB control number. The valid OMB control number for this information collection is 1845-0045. Public reporting burden for this collection of information is estimated to average 5 minutes per response, including time for reviewing instructions, searching existing data sources, gathering, and maintaining the data needed, and completing and reviewing the collection of information. The obligation to respond to this collection is voluntary. If you have comments or concerns regarding the status of your individual submission of this survey, please contact the Minority-Serving and Under-Resourced Schools Division at 830 First Street NE, Washington, DC 20202